
 

 

 

 
 

 

It’s coming down to the wire.  With only 10 days until Pre-Fair Day and 17 days until 
static entry day, it's understandable that there might be some last-minute questions 

or needs for assistance to finish an exhibit.  Whether you need help with photography 
data tags or completing a workshop item, we are here to help your Cedar County 4-H 

experience be smooth and rewarding.  
 

Our office has dedicated Tuesday, July 2nd to assisting you with any questions  
or help you may need with any projects.  Following that,  

our office will be fully engaged in Fair prep. 

Please feel free to reach out to our office at 402-254-6821  
to schedule an appointment. 
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